
Cambridge City Council has been given Section 106 developer contribution money and is proposing to improve the play equipment in the Cherry Hinton Hall 
play area. We propose to utilise the look of the heavily tree populated area to install timber equipment that is both robust and aesthetically pleasing. This 
equipment will provide dynamic play for the age ranges of 0-14 years and will provide inclusive play for all levels of ability. The improved play area will 
slightly alter the shape of the existing play area footprint but will not impinge on the existing grass open space. 
 
The play area will be aimed at the age range of 0-14 years. Safety surfacing will conform to BS EN 1177 safety standards. Areas of the open space will 
remain for informal play and leisure with the new area complimenting existing play equipment. 
 
We would like to use this consultation to present an initial design to residents in order to gauge support and to seek further comments should residents 
wish to see other changes to the space as part of any potential longer term redevelopment of Cherry Hinton Hall. 
 
Please email parks@cambridge.gov.uk giving us your feedback and suggestions. 
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